Dear Travell Families,

We’'re very excited to announce that the Travell HSA is once again supporting the One School,
One Book initiative. The program will begin on Monday, January 23, with distribution of books to
the youngest child in each family and a special video shown in homerooms. Our One School
One Book website, where you will be able to post photographs of your family reading, will go
live that day. The site will also list the reading schedule as well as videos of various teachers
and staff reading chapters of the book.

As a culminating activity on February 17, the Travell HSA is sponsoring an interactive,
science-themed assembly presented by Talewise. All grade levels will participate in this
assembly. Thank you for supporting Travell, and for supporting literacy.

Let’s get reading, Travell!
Sincerely,
Brian Ross

Principal
Travell Elementary School


https://sites.google.com/ridgewood.k12.nj.us/oneschoolonebooktravell2023/reading-schedule
https://sites.google.com/ridgewood.k12.nj.us/oneschoolonebooktravell2023/reading-schedule

